
Announcement on In-Person Instructions starting October 13th (4th Week) 

I. All following measures shall be implemented in accordance with Ministry of 

Education“2021 Academic Year Universities and Colleges Epidemic Prevention 

Guideline for Severe Pneumonia with a Novel Pathogens”. 

II. All in-person instruction will resume. In accordance with the aforementioned guideline, 

departments, institutes, instructors, and students are asked to abide by the following 

measures: 

1. Contact Tracing: Attendance should be taken and a record should be kept. Please 

scan the classroom QR Code before entering classrooms. 

2. Class membership and seating should be fixed. If seating cannot be fixed, please take 

pictures for future contact tracing.  

3. Mask wearing is required for the duration of all classes. Please keep your hands 

sanitized, and refrain from eating and drinking.  

4. Please keep the classrooms well ventilated. Please sanitize any equipment before and 

after use.  

III. For courses with more than 80 students, if sufficient social distancing cannot be 

maintained in accordance with relevant regulations, the course will remain online. 

Students may utilize empty classrooms, computer classrooms, the library, Wen-Huei 

Hall, or other public space to attend their online courses.  

※Maximum capacity of classrooms will be announced on the website of the Office of 

Academic Affairs. Instructors of the courses will also be notified.  

※To find available classrooms for use, please visit: 

http://ap.itc.ntnu.edu.tw/Classroom/calendar.do?mgn=0&action=show 
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